12 HOUR
ART-A-THON

Dear Parents and Students

Sutton District High School students have the opportunity to participate in this year's
Art-a-thon on Thursday May 30™ 2019, running from 10:00 am to 10:00 pm. This year we
are running the Art-a-thon throughout the day and into the evening and not as an
overnight event. This annual event should not be missed and all the students and staff
involved have a fun-filled creative day and evening. We will be focusing on creating murals
that will hang in our school hallways and focus on the subject of Diversity. We are
inviting the entire school community to come out and help us, but space is limited. Please
get your signed forms back in to the Art Department as soon as possible. Due to the
number of students and the types of creative projects happening during this event, it is
crucial that students adhere to the school rules, regulations and behavior code, in order
for us to run this important and fun event. Students will receive 6 3 community hours for
their participation in this event. Parents are expected to pick up their child at the school
at 10:00pm.

It is important to remind parents/guardians and students of the following expectations
during the 12 HOUR event:

e Students are to keep to their assigned areas in the school at all times.
(You will not disrupt classes during the day portion of the event)

e Students are not permitted to leave school grounds.

e Students must keep their area clean and tidy and remove all garbage.

e Parents may visit on the evening of the 30™ from 7:00pm to 8:30pm.

e Students must bring a reusable water bottle and their own snacks and drinks for
the event.

e We will provide dinner, but you are responsible for your own lunch during the day.

e This is a school event and all school rules apply.

To uphold the integrity of this event, it is mandatory that each student complete a mural
within the designated Art areas. If there is a situation that arises that is deemed to be
inappropriate, the teachers and administration in accordance with the rules and
regulations established by the York Region District School Board will determine the best
course of action for the student.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Art Department by email at:
elena.kontozis@yrdsb.ca lisa.schneppenheim@yrdsb.ca
keith.lemasurier@yrdsb.ca
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